
 WV Board of Landscape Architects Meeting –March 8, 2024 
 

The meeting opens at 11:30 am, in attendance are Board President Jason Testman, Board Treasurer 
John Rudmann, Board Secretary Nathan Greene, and Kendra Zamora. 
 
11:31-11:34 Opening Statements 
  Call to order   
 
  Previous meeting minutes - Minutes from the previous meeting are approved. 
 

Treasurer's report – We are losing about $3k annually, CLARB dues are major expense, 
Treasurer’s report approved. 
 

11:34-11:43 Old Business 
  Incomplete applications: 
  Rudolph – complete, license #451 issued. 
  McIntyre – still incomplete, fee has not been received. 

CLARB fees – still awaiting CLARB decision.  Increase COA fee to $50 would increase 
revenue by $4k annually. 

 
11:49-12:00 New Business 
  New applicants: 
  Jesse Jean – application complete, approved, license #457 issued. 
 
  Joseph Powell – application complete, approved, license #458 issued. 
 
  Kingsbury – complete (work history arrived late), approved, license #456 issued. 
   
  Renewal notices –will be going out in April. 
 
  The next Board meeting will be in Juily 2024 after renewal period. 
 
  Public Comments - There are no public comments. 
 
  Further Business 
   No further business at this time. 
 
  This concludes all major business.  Jason adjourns the meeting at 12:00. 


